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What have we been learning? 

This week has been another exciting week. On Tuesday we were visited by a 
storyteller who told us cultural stories. We imagined that we were in an African 
village. We learnt some folk stories and used different African instruments to 

keep in time with the big African drum. 

                   

In history we have been learning all about Mary Seacole and why she is still 
remembered today. We learnt about how she had given the war soldiers 

medicines so we then looked at the purpose of medicines that we need and 
sorted medicines from other items. We looked at personal hygine and conducted 

a hand washing experiment to see the importance of using soap to wash our 
hands. We created our own hand washing information posters to stick around 

school. 

       

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

Next Week 
 

In maths we will be continuing our learning about 
money and coins. We will be looking at coins that 

are worth the same amount. 
 

In English we will be introducing the children to 
our new class text ‘Iggy Peck Architect’. The 

children will be planning their own adventure for 
Iggy Peck using a storyboard template. 

 

 
 

In DT/Art we will be creating be beginning to 
create our own loom weavings using different 

coloured wool and threads.  
 

 
 

Home learning 
 

This term, for homework the children will have 
different comprehension challenges. They will be 

developing the VIPERS skill of retrieve 
 

 
 

Please support your child to read the text and then 
answer the questions, where they will need to 

retrieve the answers from the text they have read. 
 

 
On Wednesday 26th February we will be visiting the 

church. We will need volunteers to walk to the 
church. If you are available on the 26th in the 

morning, please let us know.  
 

 
 
 



 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

 


